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WHAT’S UP: 

About 90 percent of deceased veterans are buried in private cemeteries. As a result, their families may not have been notified that they’re entitled to presidential recognition of their loved ones? Service, if they were honorably discharged. Awareness of the engraved Presidential Memorial Certificate isn’t a problem for the families of vets buried in national cemeteries, which routinely pass out information about the certificates. 

But some private cemeteries admit they do not, said Bob Manning, who works at Wood National Cemetery in Milwaukee and is part of a team trying to get the word out on behalf of the National Cemetery Administration.


WHAT’S NEXT: 

Families of deceased vets who would like a Presidential Memorial Certificate? More 
than one can be provided to next of kin and loved ones? Can call the closest national cemetery for more information. An online locator is at http://www1.va.gov/directory

A request form that can be downloaded and printed is online at http://www.va.gov/vaforms/va/pdf/VA40-0247.pdf

Veteran Service Officers and private funeral homes can contact the agency at 
Email:  pmc@va.gov

http://www.cem.va.gov/cem/pmc.asp 
